
From: Simon, Sean A.
Sent: 9/10/2010 10:40:10 AM
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To: r
Bawa, Niki (niki.bawa@cpuc.ca.gov)Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: PG&E AL work plan

Meredith,

We had discussed going over PG&E's advice letter work plan this week - are we going to talk 
today?

Regards,
Sean

Scan A. Simon | Energy Division - Analyst | CA Public Utilities Commission | 3­
3791 ’

http://www.cpuc.ca.gov/renewables
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